MAKE Journal #2

	These past two weeks were quite eventful. We created a tape course in the biology lab next to the Makerspace classroom. With a few tweaks, we successfully coded a route for the sphero robot to follow in the course. After many test runs, we added two green ramps and finally made an extension to the main track for a challenge. We planned a meetup to make the final course, but unfortunately some things came up and thus we will try for another weekend to finish the main course. We plan on using pipes and other tubes to create a challenge for people of all ages.
Linked with this journal entry is a video of the first course being complete. Please enjoy it. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Darius Comeau and David Wilson
